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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

Retirement of Non-executive Director 

 

Cabcharge Australia Limited (ASX: CAB): Ms Trudy Vonhoff has notified the Board 
that she will retire as a Non-executive Director of the Company effective 22 November 
2018. On behalf of the Board, the Chairman Mr Paul Oneile thanks Ms Vonhoff for her 
contribution. 
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For more information: 
Courtney Howe +61 404 310 364 


